
February 10, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Professor Maria Torres 

DePaul University 

Department of  Political Science 

2320 North Kenmore 

Room 516 

Chicago, Illinois 60614 

 

Dear Professor Torres: 

 

This letter is a follow-up to our recent telephone conversation.  In addition, I received the materials 

that you sent to me. 

 

I am not aware of any documents with which the Review Board has dealt that relate to your area of 

interest.  The Review Board’s mandate is to review and release records related to the assassination of 

President Kennedy.  Thus, the records that you have described do not appear to come within the 

Board’s universe of records. 

 

Thank you for contacting us and for your interest in the work of the Review Board.  Per our 

conversation, I have had your name added to our mailing list to ensure that you are kept apprised of 

our activities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Deputy Director 


